
Attachment “A”–Proposed Parking Restriction and Public Input Summary 
 

In order to provide efficient access for vehicles, extend the existing ‘No Parking’ zone 
in the Public Right-of-Way on Northside Avenue in the North Fair Oaks an additional 
55 ft to the easterly edge of the intersection of Hampshire avenue for a total of 340 
feet, more or less.  
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Discussion: 
 

The Department of Public Works (Department) received a request from the 

Sheriff’s Department for a No Parking Zone on Northside Road in the 

Unincorporated Area of Redwood City at the intersection of Northside Avenue 

and Hampshire Avenue. Vehicles parked along this segment of roadway hinder 

the efficient movement of traffic for large vehicles and emergency services.  

   

 
Key Facts: 
 

 The proposed No Parking Zone is necessary to limit parking on narrow portions of 

the road as it impedes the movement of traffic including emergency and service 

vehicles.  
 

 

 1 objection received, 6 supports received 
 

 Supporters of the No Parking Zone would like to see the zone extended the entire 

length of Northside Avenue. 
 

 Sole objector expressed concerns over the lack of parking available – this is 

unavoidable due to the need to provide more efficient access for all users.  

 

Staff Recommendations: 
 
The Department has evaluated the request and determined that the “No Parking” 

zone is necessary to improve more efficient access. 

 

Establish no parking zone at the location per the request. 
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